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We’ve made it to the end of the first half 

term! A huge well done to Maple class for 

such a brilliant start to the year. Their 

enthusiasm across the term has been 

commendable and I look forward to 

continuing the positive start after their well-

deserved break. 

 

This week saw us say goodbye to the pool, 

with our last swim session of the year. Pool 

action returns in the Spring.   

 

In science, we created actions for the water 

cycle – ask your child if they can remember 

the actions for each part! 

 

Our Iron Man unit of work, in English, ends 

this week. The children have learnt so many 

authorial techniques across the term and 

were tasked to independently use these in 

their own imaginative writing. I am really 

looking forward to reading what they’ve  

written! 

 

Our RE unit of work on covenants ended with 

the children reflecting on what the New 

Covenant means for Christians today.  

 

It was lovely to meet so many of you at 

parents evening this week. Thank you for 

taking the time to come along. Hope you’re all 

able to enjoy a bit of a breather over half 

term! 

 
 

Important Messages 

 

Forest School – This will be on a Friday and 

starts after half term, running from Friday 

3rd November until Friday 1st December. A kit 

list came home with the children on 

Wednesday but I am also attaching a copy to 

this email. Please take the time to read this 

and ensure the children come to school 

dressed appropriately. 

 

PE – Now swimming has stopped, PE will also 

be on a Wednesday, alongside our usual 

Monday slot. Please ensure PE kits are in 

school on these days. 

 

TT Rockstars – In addition to any homework 

on SeeSaw, please encourage your child to 

spend time on TT Rockstars as this really 

helps support their learning of multiplication 

facts.   

 

Reading – Please continue to support your 

child reading at home and sign their reading 

record so we can see they are reading 

regularly.  

 

      Dates for your diary 

30th October – Inset day 

8th November – School photos 

13th December – Panto visit 

 
     


